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We have a very 

busy Spring 

Term in 

Buzzards filled 

with practicing 

our play, writing 

lots of fantastic 

pieces of writing 

and smashing 

our times table 

checks! 

 

We had a fantastic 

World Book Day with 

even more fantastic 

costumes! We hope you 

enjoy looking at our 

pictures! 

 

We enjoyed tasting 

and making Chinese 

food. We were really 

adventurous with 

our tasting and tried 

things we don’t 

usually try! 

In PE we have been 

enjoying gymnastics and 

working together to do 

fantastic balances and 

routines. 

 

I can’t believe we almost 2/3 way through 

this academic year already, it has flown by! 

This term we will be saving goodbye to Miss 

Fisher who has been training to be a teacher 

in our class.  

I can’t wait to see you all soon for our 

phase production!  

Miss Dixon 

 

 

 


